STATE WATER RESOURCES CONTROL BOARD
RESOLUTION NO. 86-33

ACCEPTANCE OF SAN BERNARDINO COUNTY'S PHASE I 205(j) FINAL
REPORT AS COMPLETION OF THE “MANAGEMENT OF SMALL QUANTITIES OF
HAZARDOUS WASTE PROJECTY

WHEREAS :

l. Pursuant to the terms of a Phase I 205(j) grant from the
- U. S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA), the State Water
Resources Control Board (State Board) provided funds to the
County of San Bernardino (County) to develop a management
plan and conduct a pilot project to manage hazardous wastes
generated by households and other small sources.

2. The County has completed and submitted to the State Board a
final report entitled Program for Management of Small
Quantities of Hazardous Waste (Small Quantities Report),
dated December 12, 1985.

3. The State Board has found that the Small Quantities Report
conforms to the requirements of the EPA 205(j) grant and to
Standard Agreement No. 3-113~225-0 under which it was
performed. '

4. The County has vigorously and successfully pursued ongoing
locally funded implementation of the pilot program initially
developed with 205(j) funds, is considering expanding the
program, and has provided a useful model for similar programs
in other jurisdictions.

THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED:
That the State Board
1. Accepts a final report entitled Program for Management of

Small Quantities of Hazardous Waste as completion of Contract
No. 3-113-225-0.

2. Authorizes final payment to the County.

3. Directs staff to transmit the final report to EPA as
completion of the 205(j) "Management of Small Quantities of

Hazardous Waste Project™,.
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4. Acknowledges and commends the success of San Bernardino
County in using 205(j) funds to establish a model program to
manage small quantities of hazardous waste within the County.

CERTIFICATION

The undersigned, Executive Director of the State Water Resources
Control Board, does hereby certify that the foregoing is a full,
true, and correct copy of a resolution duly and regularly adopted
at a meeting of the State Water Resources Control Board held on
April 17, 1986. :

Raymond Walsh
Interim Executive Director






